COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC.Y,

17¢h Pebruary, 1950,
Enclosure

RS

Dear Sir,

With reference %o youwr letter of the 13th ins tant
and my subsequent telephone conversatlion regarding the
case of the steamer "oAKIEY", 1t haes now been agreed by
the Chairmen that the survey for B.Ce classification 1in
this oase should be comple ted without eny charge
gdditional to that originelly suggested of £180.

I enclose a copy of & s tatement made of my
d4s cussion with Mr. Rainbridge, end shell be gled if,
on satisfactory conclusion of the survey for sn
up=-to=date classification, you will see that an
acoount 18 rendered to MessrsS. Anthony & Bainbridge
from your Office for en inclusive sum of £180 far the
clessification of thls ship in completion of the survey
previously commenced by the British Corporation.

It is understeod from vessrs, Harris & Dixom:,
thet they ere arrenzing for a boiler plen o be prepared
end submitted but that,if possible, they ere most enxi ous
to avoid any further opening up of the engines for
scantling perticulers just at present as this would
entail a cost of £250.

Perhaps MNr. Southwell could suggest a courseé of
ection which would be sgreeable both to the new Owners
end to the Soclety.

vours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

Gs Re Edgar, £84., l: b
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